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The Belmont Condominium Trust


April 7, 2011

Dear Belmont Owner,

I am writing to inform you of several items of interest here at the property. As always, it’s been a very busy winter with many aesthetic and structural improvements. All of these improvements are photographically memorialized in the Projects section of the website which is http://www.thebelmont.net. 

Some of the many items that we have been working on are as follows:

· Installation of new mid-rise lobby ceilings in Buildings One and Two. The balance will be installed over the next winter or two, depending on time allowance.

·  We have installed the new boardwalk behind buildings One through Four. 

· We have repaired all the walkways throughout the property where bricks or cobblestone were raised and creating a safety issue.

·  We have installed a new cobblestone border along the main walkway from the restaurant parking lot to the pool. This will hopefully prevent sand from blowing onto the walkway. 

· We crack filled the entire parking lot. 

· We will be re-striping all the outdoor spaces; reserved and public.

· We are drilling new wells on the site for irrigation purposes. This should save you Tens of Thousands of dollars each year in water costs. Two are being drilled this year and two in 2012.

· We will be treating the mahogany decking with a waterproofing product in all exposed area except for the interior of the pool area (more to follow at a later date)

· We have changed the pool from chlorinated to salt water.

· We will be replacing the Restaurant Carpet.

You will find the Board Meeting Minutes for the last several meetings enclosed with this mailing. You will also see a work rules reminder that was voted on and updated last summer. The minutes are always posted in the owners section of the website the day after the meeting. The LOGON is belmontowner and the password is herringriver; just as they are typed here. You will also see a reminder letter for the cabanas that have door knob and paint issues.
Through the hard work of Jim Hilliard, we have secured the Casual Gourmet for the 2011 summer season at the Belmont. They are a well known catering company that handles the majority of upscale events on the Cape and Islands. The Restaurant will be open on Friday and Saturday nights for dinner service. There will be no lunch or brunch service this summer, as there was not a strong enough showing of support last year. The hours may expand based upon the desire and need of the owners. Should you wish to book a private function, please contact the office for the telephone number of the Casual Gourmet.

The Welcome Back Party will be on Memorial Day Weekend and I am looking forward to seeing you all upon your return to the Belmont.
Kind regards,
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Phone 508-432-8028     (     Fax 508-432-6212

Email   belmontmanager@comcast.net

 Website    
    http://www.thebelmont.net
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